
CPHS Tennis Board Meeting
August 8, 2021 at 1 pm

Mae A. Bailey and Samantha Setliff volunteer to be removed from office - July 2021
Lisa S. Head is removed after end of term 5/2015
Derek W. Johnson removed after end of term 9/2018

New Board Members: Richard Wayne Redfern-President, Nick Tran- Vice-President, Scott
Bailey-Treasurer, Theresa Vo-Secretary

Fall Booster Club Training this Wednesday at VRHS 6-8pm - Wayne to attend; Scott & Nick may
also attend

Monday meeting tomorrow pm
● 1st ½ of meeting will be Coach B speaking.  He will give info

geared toward new parents & will go over expectations
● 2nd ½ of meeting- Booster club takes over
● Coach prefers parents send in weekly donations(water, snacks)
● Need to set up account for sign up genius; separate accounts

for JV & varsity; parents determine whether to send in
donations with kids for their sign up day. Include what time to
have donations at school by

● Fundraising - 1) Smile Amazon  2) Snap Raise-can purchase parent
Tennis gear here; more instructions to follow  3) Work at snack
Stand during football games at Gupton

● Updating of flyer to hand out to parents to be done by Angie Redfern-
add “remind” info to flyer

● Social Media - Twitter  “CPHS Tennis”
● Yard signs - 12 left; $20 each
● Increase booster club fee to $75 & change “fee” to “dues”
● Cost of “dues” go toward: windscreens & signs on tennis courts; Kemah

Trip; end of year banquet(includes senior gifts & plaques); trophies
For LISD tournament; District lunch for players; nets

● Treasurer report- approx. $3400 in booster club account as of  now; $718 will go
toward tennis player pics in athletic hallway; about $200 toward windscreen

● Nick proposes that we take a vote of parents for displaying pics of players
outside of tennis courts

Website update

Scott is tentatively done with the site. Needs help with fundraising update on there.
Deadline for dues should be end of August. Cash or check accepted.



End of meeting 2:18pm


